
Welcome to the Ohio County Public Schools, where our mission is, “To 

Provide Students With The Skills, Knowledge, And Support To Achieve 

Excellence And Become Lifelong Learners.” It is an honor to be the 

Superintendent of this outstanding district.  Our dedicated and 

hardworking staff is committed to helping students maximize their learning 

potential while making school challenging and engaging.  We strive daily to 

empower and prepare our students for the complex challenges of the 21st 

Century workplace. 

Ohio County is second to none when it comes to understanding the importance of education 

and the value of our youth, our future.  Ohio County is a wonderful place to raise a family and 

educate a child!  The tremendous support of our schools by parents, community members, and 

business leaders are a vital factor in creating a first-class educational system.  We sincerely 

appreciate the commitment of our community for helping make education a priority in Ohio 

County.   

Thank you for visiting our website and learning more about our schools and what we have to 

offer the children in Ohio County.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

contact me at seth.southard@ohio.kyschools.us or call the District Office at 270-298-3249. 
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